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RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I used to live in Brighton St, opposite the proposed development. I can't believe that this 
beautiful street is going to become a solid block o f  two/three story apartments like Dee Why. I 
have no problem using the larger blocks to accommodate two houses but don't kill the 
environment. 
Also, and primarily, the council failure to manage stormwater over the years is a major 
problem. I have personally witnessed the flooding damage down Waratah and through 54/56 
across 63/675/67 and down to Bennett St and believe that any development that increases 
this potential damage should not go ahead. 
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